
   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The children in years 5 and 6 have been invited to take part in a Sports Hall Athletics 
event on Thursday 24th October 2024 at Harraby sports hall. 
 
We will travel there by self-drive minibus, accompanied by Miss Little.   We will need 
to leave school at 8:55 a.m., therefore I am asking that your child is in school at  
8:45 a.m. on this day.   
 
The event finishes at 11:45 a.m., when we will return to school for a lunch. 
 
Your child should arrive at school already dressed in their full P.E. kit. It is the 
Halloween party in the afternoon, so they can bring in their costumes to change into 
after lunch. 
 
The event will be taking part indoors – so sports trainers will be required and a water 
bottle.  
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to speak with me. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

M Walker 

 
Mr M Walker 
Headteacher 
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www.greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk  

 

14th October 2024 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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